Harkins Elementary

Oct. 18, 2010
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Harkins Elementary is planning to perform the drama,
Anne of Green Gables, this year.

The first meeting of the Harkins Elementary Drama Club
for Grade 4-5 students will be held tomorrow, Wednes-
day at noon in the school library.

Scripts for auditions will be given out at that time. Auditions will be held next week — on
Wednesday, Oct. 26 and Thursday, Oct. 27 from 2:15-3 p.m. in the music room.

As you can appreciate, a performance of this magnitude will take an incredible amount of time,
dedication and commitment. It will sometimes be necessary for cast members to stay after
school to rehearse, and to attend rehearsals on Saturday.

We want all students, who wish to participate, to have their parents’ support and approval. If
you could sign the form below and have your child return it immediately, that would be greatly
appreciated.

We look forward to a very exciting and productive year.

On behalf of Anne Shirley—Anne spelled with an “e, ” we remain respectfully yours.

The Harkins Elementary Drama Committee

Rose Corney

Mary Ann Barrieau
Shelley Mountain-Collette
Cathy Carnahan

CONSENT FORM

I agree my child,
may participate in the Harkins Elementary Drama Club.

2

Signature:

!



